
 
 
Kelly Elementary School  
555 Pleasant Valley Way  
West Orange, NJ 07052 
 
RE: Trunk or Treat  
 
 
 
July 30, 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
It is with great excitement that the Kelly Elementary School PTA is preparing for our 2018 Trunk or 
Treat. 

About our PTA 
The Kelly Elementary School PTA helps support the educational needs of every child by fostering a 
safe environment where physical and emotional health take priority.  We encourage arts education 
and build a strong community by connecting families within our school and supporting our teachers.  
Our PTA also helps give a voice to our children by advocating for issues that affect our schools on a 
local, state and national level. 
 

Our Trunk or Treat Fundraiser 
On Saturday, October 27, 2018 we are hosting the Trunk or Treat at the Kelly Elementary School 
from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. to raise funds for an after school enrichment program that will enhance 
our students’ education.   During the event, guests bid on the goods and services that have been 
donated by supportive members of our community as well as enjoy an evening of trick or treating.  
This year we are raising funds to help enhance our after school enrichment programs.    
 

How You Can Help 
In order for this event to be a success, we need your support!  We are asking for your support in the 
form of gift certificates, merchandise, a complete basket or a service that can be raffled at the Trunk 
or Treat event. We will also accept monetary donations, which will be used to purchase a basket in 
your name.  We can only accept new and unused products.   In appreciation for your generosity, your 
organization will be listed in our event program and your name will be prominently displayed 
alongside your donation as the sponsor of the prize.   
 
Please contact me via email dmistry82@gmail.com or telephone 862-812-8839.  Donated items 
must be received by Friday, October 19, 2018 to ensure inclusion in the program.   
 
The Kelly Elementary PTA is recognized as a 501(c) (3) not-for-profit volunteer organization. As 
such your donation is tax deductible under the amount permissible by law. Our Tax Exempt No. is 
NJ3-005-227/000. Please mail your donation to c/o Dina Klimek - 53 Sunnyside Road, West 
Orange New Jersey, 07052 or we can arrange to have the items picked up.    
 
We greatly appreciate your support.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
 
Dina Klimek  

mailto:dmistry82@gmail.com

